Trinity Lutheran Church- TLC

3 December 2023
Sincere Letter 0/‘.@1}07%221272772
Marie Wright

Iwould like to express the church, congregation, and my gratitude
for your amazing support to the Arts and your generous donations
over the last three years. Your above and beyond kindness and
support to our congregation as our art benefactor is exceptional and
one that will not be forgotten.

Your actions directly impacted TLC by allowing our congregation to
artistically prosper by allowing us to enhance the church with a
stained glass-like (Plexiglas glass) lighted design. Because of you and
many other like mined people, this will allow our resident art
professor Fuller Brown to create a design that will be developed with
the help of your generosity.

I want you to know that we value your efforts and because of your
support we would like to invite you to see the finished art design once it
has been completed.

Once again, thank you for your generosity. I1ook forward to seeing
you in the future and we pray that your achievements and successes
will be blessed!

Sincerely,

Larry A. La%gert

President TLC




